Project P-4751 Robyne’s Nest Thanksgiving, San Clemente Sunrise
Note to File, by District Grants Chair, Gillian Bradshaw regarding Missing Receipts

| discussed this with the Project Contact, Dick Deaner and he confirmed that, while they had
receipts for $437 of the food for the baskets, they were missing receipts for $198, which was also
spent on food but the receipt(s) could not be located.

Due to the club’s diligence with this long-term project, it was determined that this could be
accepted this one time.

Gillian Bradshaw

May 4, 2024



